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Back in November we held two 
public consultations to get your 
views and comments on our 
initial ideas for new housing in the 
Meadows. 

Overall we received positive 
feedback on the scheme and have 
been making some minor changes 
over the past few months having 
listened to your comments.

We would like to invite you to view 
the updated proposals. This will give 
you the opportunity to provide us 
with any final comments you have 
before a planning application is 
submitted to the council.

We will be holding two sessions 
on Wednesday 5th June in the 
local area. Representatives of the 
developers, their design team 
and the council will be on hand to 
answer any questions you may have.    

Exhibition 1

1pm-3pm

The Meadows 
One Stop Shop
Bridgeway Centre
The Meadows
Nottingham
NG2 2JD

PUBLIC CONSULTATION

Pitcairn and Hobart Newsletter

May 2013

Exhibition 2

4-7pm

The Embankment
(Entrance of Bathley St)
282-284 Arkwright St
Trent Bridge
Nottingham
NG2 2GR

Wednesday 5th June

Pitcairn Close

Hobart Close

W
ilford C

rescent W
est

please visit www.pitcairnandhobart.wordpress.com for more details



About us:
The team is a consortium including builders William 
Davis, ASRA Housing Group and Blueprint, who have 
previously developed the Green Street scheme in 
the Meadows. 

The proposal:
The scheme includes 74 new homes with a mix of 2, 
3 and 4 bedroom houses. 34 of the homes will be for 
sale and another 22 for affordable rent with the rest 
being a mix of shared ownership and shared equity.    

Changes:
Overall we received positive feedback on our 
proposals for new housing in the area. We have 
taken the comments you made at the last session on 
board and have amended the proposal to reflect this 
feedback.

The sessions will provide more detail on the updated 
scheme and in particular the housing designs, which 
have been drawn up by our architects.

We hope to see you there!
The Planning Process:

Public consultation on initial ideas with local 

residents, businesses and stakeholders 

Team assembles proposal based on outcomes 

of consultation

Final consultation event

Team submits planning application to 

Nottingham City Council

Nov 2012

late Nov 2012

Early  2013

June 2013

July 2013
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Team chosen by Nottingham City Council. 

Meeting to develop initial ideas for site

For further enquiries please contact Sangeetha at URBED: 0161 200 5500  -  sangeetha@urbed.coop 

Alternatively, If you are unable to 
attend the consultation events you 
can view the proposals online and fill 
out a questionnaire to let us know 
what you think:

Visit our blog for the site: 

Follow the links to view the updated      
proposals and fill out an online 
questionnaire.

1.

2.

Name the scheme:
At the last consultation, we asked you to come up 
with a new name for the scheme. Below is the four 
shortlisted choices:

The River Meadows

Wilford Embankment

Southfield View

Riverside Views

We will be asking you to vote for your favourite 
choice on the day and the one with the most votes 
will be announced as the new name for the scheme!

www.pitcairnandhobart.wordpress.com


